
  

  

Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 

To: MSA Members 

From: MSA Exec Committee  

Subject: MSA Minute 
 

Good news! While HHS has always prioritized COVID testing for our employees 

and physicians, they have also been working hard to find staffing and resources to 

support staff AND family member testing, where required. Look for full details to 

follow later this week in an announcement from HHS.  

 

Also, we have received a good number of cloth facemasks with the HHS MSA logo 

on them and will be distributing them to the MSA members in the various 

departments over the next little while. 

 

Any questions or concerns can be directed to MSA@hhsc.ca 

 

Take care and stay safe. 

 

Dr. Catherine Ross 

On behalf of your MSA executive 
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